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30th January 2014


FROM MOHAMED DAUD 
TO SPONSOR FRIDSMED

Dear Sponsor Fridsmed,

RE: THREE MONTHS DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2013 TO JANUARY 2014

Happy New Year!

Mohamed is doing well, he did his final examinations and ready to join high school this year. 

Mohamed did well in his exams, and the three pupils sponsored who have done their final examination are Mohamed, Christine and Sylvia, they are ready to join high school. 

Mohamed also gave the speech about the goodness he got from the school and about his sponsorship with you. He left a word to Little Bees pupils to be good to teachers and be discipline ad he was. 

Mohamed brought his friends and enjoyed Christmas dinner, they also enjoyed my birthday cake and sung and danced around my table. I was touched with the work of my heart, and thanked Almighty God and all sponsors of Iceland who have moved Little Bees from muddy classes to permanent classes. 

Thank you for your love for Mohamed. God bless you.

Best regards,

Lucy Odipo.



